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AT BALTIMORE

MEMORANDUM

To: Dr. Barbara Heller
Dean, School of Nursing

From: Dr. Ann Mech
Coordinator, Legal Services

Date: March 26, 1996

Re: Gerontological Nurse Practitioner Programs

Dr. Ann Marie Spellbring and I attended the Maryland Board
of Nursing meeting today to present the Gerontological Nurse
Practitioner (GNP) programs. Both GNP programs - regular and post
masters - were approved without contingencies. Dr. Spellbring did
an excellent job of responding to a concern about paucity of
clinical hours which had been raised by the Board’s Joint Practice
Committee. Both of us were relieved by the Board’s unanimous vote
to approve the GNP programs. A letter granting program approval
will be issued by the Board.

sl Dr. Anne Belcher
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